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November 18, 2013
Mission Statement:  The staff of Kirkbride Elementary School is committed to fostering positive, supportive relationships between students, parents and school personnel.
Dates to Remember:

Nov. 19 - Nov 25   BOOK FAIR!! In the library
Nov. 20
             Photo Retakes in afternoon
Nov. 21

PAC Meeting at 7:00 pm in the library

Nov. 21

PAC Poinsetta and Christmas Ornaments due in

Nov. 25-29
Hip Hop Classes

Nov. 26

PALS session 1 – 9:00 to 11:00 AM in the library

Nov. 29

Final Hip Hop Performance – Time TBA

Dec. 4

PAC Pancake Breakfast

Dec. 9th
1st term report cards go home

Dec. 12th
Early dismissal - 1:30 PM
Parent/Teacher interviews

Dec. 20st
Christmas Sing A Long Assembly - Parents Welcome!



RED AND WHITE DAY!!

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE
     As Hallowe’en gives way to our Remembrance Day Assembly and Christmas Carols can be heard in the malls, we begin the first formal reporting period.  Teachers are very busy working through this important process with your children and the support staff.  Good starts have led to positive growth over the first term.  Less than satisfactory starts continue to be addressed, and if major concerns have surfaced then you would have been contacted by the teacher.

The tone of the school has been very workmanlike over the past many weeks as the staff strive to develop the best writers and readers through sound, pedagogical practice. 

Parents are an integral part of students' learning and we encourage you to provide scheduled time every evening when your child is expected to read or better yet, when you read together.  Spend a little time as well reviewing math facts and concepts.  Without your active participation and support our students can’t reach those higher levels of achievement. 

       Report cards go home on Monday, December 9th.  Thursday, Dec. 12th is an early dismissal day (1:30), an afternoon in which the Kirkbride teachers make themselves available for the First Term’s Parent /Teacher Conferences.  If you are unable to meet on that day, every effort should be made to meet with your child’s teacher to discuss their progress and your concerns at a more convenient date and time.                              Mr. J. Frank

SURREYSCHOOLS.CA/SCHOOLS/KIRKBRIDE is our website.  Please check it out.  We have Calendar dates and announcements as well as some helpful links for parents.  On the website you will also find our newsletters.  If you wish to subscribe, please follow the links to leaving your email address to be sent the newsletter.  

[image: image2.wmf]BOOK FAIR  The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school!  Your entire family is invited to participate by purchasing the latest and greatest in children's books.  Come to Kirkbride's library and see the treasures.

Book Fair Dates:  Tuesday, Nov. 19th
2:30 - 2:30 PM

Wed. and Thurs.
9:00 AM to 3:30 PM         Friday   CLOSED        Monday, Nov. 25th    9:00 AM to 3:30 PM

ROCKIN' READERS

October's Rockin' Reader's recognition goes to the following students:  
Ryan L. (Div. 1); Aisha L. (Div. 2); Arshbir C. (Div. 3); Gurjot B. (Div. 4); My P. (Div. 5); Kyros C., (Div. 6); Brandon N. (Div. 7); Aubrei S. (Div. 8); Aliyah A. (Div. 9); Injiasen M. (Div. 10); Rehat A. (Div. 11); Harshaan S. (Div. 12); Verona S. (Div. 13); Arshjyot D. (Div. 14); Faith M. (Div. 15); Avinek N. (Div. 16); Arshbir C. (Div. 17)
Well done, Rockin' Readers!!

CHRISTMAS BUREAU HAMPERS
For any families that are interested, the Surrey Christmas Bureau is taking registrations from November 12 to 30, 2013.  It is located at 10636 King George Blvd (the Buy Rite store in the Dell shopping centre).
GIRL’S VOLLEYBALL










Congratulations to all the girls that have come out and played.  They had a great season!   Our final playday will be this Thursday afterschool at David Brankin Elementary.  Mrs. Maxwell and Ms. McGuire enjoyed coaching and working with these girls over the course of the season.  The girl’s team spirit, desire to learn new skills and positive attitude led to a very successful and enjoyable experience for all.
BOY’S VOLLEYBALL

Our grade 7 boys volleyball team has had a great season. Mr. Athwal and Mr. Johal have had a great time working with the students on their skill development and building a team atmosphere. There are nineteen members on the team and they have practiced two to three times a week and have played well in our three games this season. This Wednesday we will be having our end of season playday at Creekside Elementary. We would like to thank our volunteer parent drivers and are excited for a strong finish to our season!
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